Support our military kids this school year.

@VFW NATIONAL HOME

Dear,

For many kids, the upcoming school
year is a time of excitement and
anticipation. They’re thinking about
learning new things, making new
friends, and wanting to do well.

For military kids, it can be a stressful
time. Some may have a parent
struggling with PTSD. Other families ‘ r
could be facing financial instability or e -
housing insecurity. These are just a few ‘ ‘ B
challenges the kids at the VFW National

Home may experience.
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We call military children our “littlest heroes” because of the strength and resilience
they continue to show despite the challenges they face.

Will you help these kids start the school year off on the right foot by
supporting_this year’s Back to School Campaign?

By making your gift, you‘re not just providing financial support. You also offer the
extra support many of our kids need to perform at grade level, such as personal
tutoring, and all the learning activities and resources provided through our library,
computer lab, and science lab.

Through your contribution, you’re providing kids with more than school supplies and
academic support—you’re giving them the gift of a normal childhood.

Please give your best gift to the National Home’s Back to School Campaign and make
a difference in a child’s life.

Thank you for your generosity.

Sue Alverson
Development Director



